June 10, 1958

l My Lozd:

Soviet Premier Khrushchev has added his enthusiastic
endorsement to the purposes and the documents of the Second Pugwash
Conference of Nuclear Scientists, as you will see from the enclosed
translation of the lewer I have raeseived from him

Similar sentiments are also stmngly expressed in the ans:iamé
letter that President Tito of Yugoslavia sent me to forward to you,
as well as in the accompanying facsimile of a letter that the saeretary
Generzl of Yugoslavia sent to me.

I would hope that Dr. Pavie Ssia.v%c might be invited to participate
in the Third Pugwash Conference in Austria in September, as suggested by
the Secretary Ceneral. One of the greatest scientists it has been my
privilege to call iriend during my long life time was the late Michael Pupin,
a native of Yugoslavia. His brilliant achievements in the United States
helped to acquaint the world with the scientific tradition of his native land
and I, for one, would warmly welcome the opportunity to become acquainted
with a present-day leader of Yngas}avian science.

Sincerely yours,

Tka Rt. Hon. Earl Russell
Plas Penrhyn
Penrhyndeudraeth

. Merioneth

North Wales
CE:rmz

Enclosure



